
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Department of Human Resources 
Phone: (715) 839-4921 

Fax: (715) 839-4940 

203 S. Farwell St., P.O. Box 5148, Eau Claire, WI 54702-5148 
www.eauclairewi.gov  |  hr@eauclairewi.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 14, 2021 
 
 
 
The Eau Claire City Council invites members of the public to view a recording of an 
interview with the three (3) finalists for the position of Eau Claire City Manager by a 
panel of community members by going to the following link on the City of Eau Claire 
website: 
 
https://www.eauclairewi.gov/government/our-divisions/city-manager/city-manager-
search#ad-image-27 
 
Candidate feedback can be sent directly to the members of the City Council through the 
following link: 
 
https://www.eauclairewi.gov/government/our-divisions/city-manager/city-manager-
search/city-manager-search-candidate-feedback 
 
The recordings and feedback link will be available from the date and time of this press 
release until Tuesday, January 19, 2021 at noon. 
 
Further information with respect to the City Manager search process can be obtained by 
contacting Victoria L. Seltun, Human Resources Director, at (715) 839-4921 or Council 
President Terry Weld at (715) 456-8080. 
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